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111—11.3(216B) State plan.   The state plan for independent living (SPIL) is developed pursuant
to federal regulations and is submitted to the United States Department of Education, rehabilitation
services administration. The SPIL delineates expenditure of funds, describes administrative procedures,
establishes program goals, and identifies the scope and extent of services. It is developed, implemented,
and evaluated jointly by the Iowa department for the blind, the department of education, division of
vocational rehabilitation services, and the Iowa statewide independent living council. The SPIL must
be reviewed and revised as necessary but not less than once every three years.


